
 

 

 
 
 

May 8, 2014 
 

 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 5:30 p.m. on Friday, 

May 9, 2014, in the board meeting room at the Educational Support Center, 

3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The purpose of this meeting is for discussion 

regarding cooperative leadership, team building and next steps to move the 

district forward.  Topics will include: 

• Overview of Meeting Norms 
• Leadership Discussion 
• Analysis of Standard Comprehension in Shared Leadership 
• Team Charter and Protocols 
• Views and Comments by the Public 

 

 

     Dr. Joseph T. Mangi 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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